ROLLING HILLS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
Home of the Wildcats

P

Richard Kelley, Principal Melissa Suttle, Counselor
Erin Brandstatt, Assistant Principal Loritta Grider, Secretary
Darlene Bullington, Secretary
Phone 806.383.8621 FAX 806.381.7814
TO: RRISD Board of Trustees

FROM: Mr. Richard Kelley

DATE: October 17, 2013

SUBJECT: Donation

Walmart donated an IPOD touch to the Rolling Hills music department. This IPOD
touch will be used to store and play music for music classes.

I request the School Board's permission to accept this donation.

Thank you,

Mr. Richard Kelley

2800 W. Cherry Avenue Amarillo, Texas 79108



